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Beebe School Council 
Meeting  

June 7, 2017  
 
 

 
A meeting of the Beebe School Council was held on the 6thday of June at 6:30 P.M.  The following 
members were present:  
 
Parents 
Christy Childress-absent 
Amy D’Avilla-absent 
Laurie Gover-absent 
Jennifer Spadafora-present 
 
Teachers 
Dave LeGere-present 
Lori Onofri-present 
Dai-Hua Shen-absent 
Susan Vatalaro-present 
 
Community Representative 
Norma Casella-present 
 
Minutes of the meeting on May 9, 2017were read by Susan Vatalaro.  Norma moves to accept, seconded 
by Lori. Motion passes unanimously. 
 
School Initiatives:  

1. Beebe Showcase 2017 Endangered Species. Next year’s theme will  be “Water In Our World.” 
2. Final Review of Beebe School Improvement Plan 2017-2018.  Any necessary adjustments can be 

made at the beginning of the 2017-2018 school year. 
3. Copies of the draft of the School Improvement Plan distributed to members.  
4. Elections to be held in the Fall 

 
District initiatives 
      1. School department has relocated three PACE sclassrooms to the Beebe School. 
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New Business- Suggestions concerns: 
  
Teachers-none 
 
Parents-none 
   
 
 Dave LeGere moves to adjourn. Seconded by  Norma.   
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:15. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Susan Vatalaro 

 


